
  
 

Saint Lawrence & Saint Philip 
 Roman Catholic Churches  

Fr. Michael Ferrick -   Parochial Administrator  
Paul McCoy - Deacon  

Susan Muetzel -  Faith Formation Facilitator 

 
Saint Philip Mission Church 

25797 State Highway  #98 
Edinboro, Pa.   16412 

Founded 1807 

 
Saint Lawrence Church 

180 East State Street 
Albion, Pa.  16401 

Founded 1914 

 
Weekend Masses:    

    
Saturday @ 5:00 pm at St. Lawrence 

Sunday   @ 8:00 am at St. Philip 
Sunday   @ 10:00 am at St. Lawrence 

(Live-Streamed For Your Convenience)  
Weekday Masses:      

 
Monday, Wednesday & Friday @ 8:00am at St Lawrence 

Sick Calls 
 

Visits to the hospitals are made 
per patient request. Please notify 
the office of any hospitalization, 

Communion to the sick and 
shut-in visits.  Emergencies will 

be addressed at any time. 

Sacrament of Matrimony 
 

Parishioners are requested  
to contact the pastor  

at least six months in advance  
to begin preparation. 

 Participation is required in   
Pre-Cana  or  Engagement Encounter. 

Sponsor Certificates  
 

Letters of recommendation issued 
only to confirmed parishioners  

(age 16+) in good standing, 
 who attend Mass regularly and  
support the parish with time, 

treasure or talent. 

Sacrament of Baptism 
 

By appointment.   
Please call the Parish Office 

 for more information.   
Pre-Baptismal instruction  

is required.   
 

      
~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~* 

       First Friday:  
 

Adoration 4:00 pm to 5:00 pm  
Mass @5:15 pm at St. Lawrence  

Reconciliation:    
             

Saturday @ 4:15pm to 4:45pm at St. Lawrence 

 
Staff Contact Information 

    Fr. Michael Ferrick ....................... Parochial Administrator - MPFerrick@eriercd.org 

    Paul McCoy ................................... Deacon - pwmccoy@aol.com 

    Susan Muetzel ................................ Faith Formation Facilitator   

                                                                stlawrencelife@gmail.com - 814-464-6196 

Parish Office Hours - 9:00 am till 2:00 pm - Monday thru Thursday  

Phone - 814-756-3623        Fax - 814-756--5918 



  

                                                                 St. Lawrence & St. Philip Church 

    
          
 

Monday, May  9,  2022 
Easter Weekday  

 8:00 AM   Doug Fuller 
( Paul & Marilyn Madden )  

 
 

Tuesday, May 10, 2022 
Easter Weekday  

No Mass  
 
 

Wednesday, May 11, 2022 
Easter Weekday 

 8:00 AM   Doug Fuller  
( Kaleida Family ) 

 
 

Thursday, May 12,  2022 
Easter Weekday  

No Mass  
 
 

Friday, May 13, 2022  
Easter Weekday  

 
8:00AM    Mike Mihalak 

 
( Paul & Marilyn Madden )  

 
 

Saturday, May 14, 2022  
St. Matthias, Apostle 

5:00 PM    Robert & Bonnie Hunt  
( Jackie Stankiewicz) 

 
 

Sunday, May 15,  2022 
Fifth  Sunday of Easter   
8:00 AM    Palla Tautin  

( Greg & Jan Petrus )  

 10:00 AM    For the People of  
St. Philip & St. Lawrence 

 
 ( Live Streamed At 10:00 am )   

   

Mass Intentions  
 

 

 

 

 

Happy Mother's Day!  In a special way we welcome all mothers, 
grandmothers, godmothers, and all mother figures here to  
celebrate with us today.  This day is just one occasion for us to 
say thank you for all that you do for us throughout the entire 
year.  
 
May looks like it is going to be a busy month. I want to remind 
everyone that on Friday, May 27 our native son Christopher 
Wheeler will be ordained a priest.  Christopher will have his 
Mass of Thanksgiving here at St. Lawrence on Sunday, May 29  
at 10:00 am followed by a reception in the Parish Center.   
Everyone is invited and encouraged to attend.  I don’t know if 
everyone realizes how blessed we are to have a vocation from 
our parish.  Some parishes go years without any vocations. 
Please take time out of your busy schedules and come celebrate 
and pray with our newly ordained priest. 
 
Just a reminder that on Memorial Day, May 30th, Mass will be at 
10 AM at Saint James Cemetery.  This is a great way to come 
together as a parish family to remember those men and women 
who lost their lives in defense of our country and all our family 
members and friends that have died.  Looking forward to seeing 
you there. 
 
St. Philip is having their Trash and Treasure sale on Thursday, 
Friday and Saturday May, 26, 27, and 28.  This is a great way to 
support our brothers and sisters at St. Philip.  More information 
can be found on the flier located on the bulletin board in church. 
 
Thank you to everyone who has participated in this years  
Catholic Services Appeal.  Because of your generosity we are off 
to a great start. Anything raised over our goal stays here at our 
parish.  If you have not participated yet, I would encourage you 
to do so. God will bless you for your generosity. 
 

 
Let us pray for Bob Grinarml 
who passed away this week 

May God give comfort  
to his families and his friends, 

and may his souls rest in peace. 
 

 

 
Confessions will be heard 

 on Saturdays before the 5:00 Mass 

 from 4:15 until 4:45. 



  
        Fourth Sunday of Easter                                                                                 May 8, 2022  

 

 
May 8, 2022 

 
 
Our Lady of Fatima 
 
This Friday, May 13th, the Church celebrates Our Lady of Fatima. Between May 13th and October 13th, 1917, three  
Portuguese children witnessed apparitions of Our Lady at Cova da Iria near Fatima, a city 110 miles north of Lisbon. 
Mary asked the children to pray the Rosary for world peace, for the end of World War I, and for sinners. This is  
probably among the most well-known Marian apparitions.  
 
In the spring of 1917, Francisco and Jacinta Marto and their cousin Lucia dos Santos were playing and building castles 
out of rock in the field. Then, they saw a lady dressed in white more brilliant than the sun by a small holm oak tree. 
She said, “Don’t be afraid. I won’t hurt you! I am from Heaven. I come to ask you to come here for six months in  
succession, on the thirteenth day at this same hour. Then I will tell who I am and what I want.”  The Lady also told the  
children, “Say the Rosary every day to obtain peace for the world and end of the war.” 
 
After returning home, Jacinta told her mother about her experience. News spread quickly around the village, exposing 
the children to ridicule and disbelief. During the July 13th appearance, Lucia asked the Lady for a miracle to prove Her 
appearances to people who doubted. The Lady responded, “Continue to come here every month. In October, I will tell 
you who I am, what I wish, and perform a miracle that everyone will believe.” October 13th was a very rainy day, but 
an estimated crowd of 70,000 was present to witness the miracle the Lady had promised. She appeared and said, “I 
am the Lady of the Rosary. Continue to say the Rosary every day and build a chapel here in My honor.” The crowds 
then saw the sun start to dance in the sky, whirl rapidly, and emit flames of fire reflecting many colors. Many people 
were frightened, and some thought it was the end of the world. When the sun returned to normal, the ground and all 
of the peoples’ clothing were dry.  
 
The local bishop approved the feast of our Lady of Fatima in 1930, and it was added to the Church’s worldwide  
calendar in 2002. 
 
Mary’s appearances and private revelation to the three children at Fatima were not to draw attention to herself but to 
point to the mercy of her son Jesus Christ. As Catholics, we do not worship Mary, but we ask her to intercede for us 
with Jesus. We can do that by pray and especially reciting the mysteries of the Holy Rosary. 
 
Have a very blessed and faith-filled week. 
 
Deacon Paul 

 

The Sanctuary Light is burning  

the month of May 

in honor of   

The Most Blessed Sacrament  

and for Rev. James J. Kennelley 

 

Requested by: 

Caitlynn & Hayden  

Kovacs 

~Praying With A Purpose~ 
  

To add a prayer request, please contact  
Cathy Wojtecki 756-5961 or Norma Jafko 756-3889    

 
 

Please keep the following people  

in your prayers...... 
     

Kylie Allen-Kulyk, Judy, Jon Reibel,   
Ashley (Balogh) Roberts, Mike Sawin,  

Maryann Ion, Michael Lavor,, Andrew Segal,  
and the family of Bob Grinarml. 



  
Weaver 

Hair ! 
Beauty Salon 

 &  

Barber Shop 
 

Karen Weaver 
 

11 North Main St 

Albion 
   

756-4894 

 

 

Praise and Worship Choir 

 

 

  
                   

Under the direction of Carrie Sawin 
for students from K - 12 

 

Call Carrie Sawin at 756-4658 or e-mail at   

carriesawin@roadrunner.com with questions.  

                  
  St. Lawrence and St. Philip Church 
 
                  Membership Form 
 
    Name      _____________________________________________ 
  
    Address  _____________________________________________ 
 
    Phone     ________________ E-Mail ______________________ 

  Contact: Tammy Maskrey 

 

 

Ladies of the Rosary  

Meetings  

First Thursday of the 

month at 6:30PM 

All Ladies of the parish are welcome! 

JOIN THE  
KNIGHTS OF 
COLUMBUS 

A CATHOLIC  
FAMILY FRATERNAL  

SERVICE ORGANIZATION 

CALL:    JOHN SHADE                 756-4512 

St. Lawrence 
Faith Formation 

Sundays 11:00am-
12:30pm 

K through 12 
To register contact:  

Susan Muetzel at 

814-756-4840 

Ministries 
 

Serve the Lord and serve the 

Parish  as an: 
 

 Altar Server  

students grade 4 and up 
  

Eucharistic Minister  

post confirmation Adults 
  

Lector  

post confirmation Adults 
  

Greeter  

high school students and up 
 

Please Check One 
   

 New   

 

 Address Change 

  

 Moving out of Parish 

 

 

Cursillo 

“Making a friend, being a friend,  

and  

introducing that friend to Christ.” 

Parish Coordinators:  

Terry and Patti Bowersox 814-756-5859 

 Your CHOIR needs YOUR   

   voice…  
   * to lead the singing of the Assembly 
 
    * to embellish the music of the liturgy 
 
    * to become a future cantor  
 
 Consider becoming a member TODAY! 

 

 

   

 

“Those who sing pray twice!”  

~St. Augustine 
 

 

            Irene Petruska 
              12450 Rt. 98 
 Edinboro, Pa.  16412 
            (814)384-3176 

Springfield Monument Company     
Cemetery Memorial Specialists  

 
Jim & Rosa Youschak                    
Owner / Memorial Designer 

 
PO Box 247                                                          
11885 Main Street                                                  
East Springfield  PA  16411  
  
1-800-729-3516                                                     
Local: 922-3596 
www.springfieldmonument.com     

 

 



  

St. Philip  
Last Week’s Collection 

 
Weekly Offertory Budget Goal 

 $ 723.00 
 

     Amount Collected ...  $   555.00 
     Surplus / Deficit … - $    168.00 

  
Catholic Services Appeal  2022 

Diocesan Assessment/Parish Goal - $29,375  

  St. Lawrence                               St. Philip 

Parish Goals              $20,982  $8,393 

# Families / # Pledges  109 / 27  54 / 7 

Total Amount Pledged  $14,300  $1,176 

Total Amount Collected                                                                   $9,800  $2,638 

May 14 & 15 

    Saturday May 14 
5:00 PM 

  Sunday May 15 
10:00 AM 

Lectors   Patricia Thompson   Carl Pry 

Eucharistic 
Ministers 

   
Criss Rotko 

   
Cheryl Krolczyk 

May 21 & 22 

    Saturday May 21 
5:00 PM 

  Sunday May 22 
10:00 AM 

Lectors   Marge Mayer   Carrie Sawin 

Eucharistic 
Ministers 

    
Susan Muetzel 

    
Darcy Paradise 

St. Lawrence  
Last Week’s Collection 

 
Weekly Offertory Budget Goal 

$ 2,148.00 
 

Amount Collected … $ 1,170.00 
Surplus / Deficit …. - $    978.00 

May 28 & 29 

    Saturday May 28 
5:00 PM 

  Sunday May 29 
10:00 AM 

Lectors   Susan Muetzel   
 

Bob Kaleida 
Patricia Thompson 

 

Eucharistic 
Ministers 

    
Criss Rotko 

    
Mark Paradise 

Next Week’s  Mass Coverage Schedule 
 

   Monday, May 9th - 8:00 AM -  Fr. Lohse 
 
   Wednesday, May 11th -  8:00 AM - Fr. Ferrick 
 
   Friday - May 13th - 8:00 AM -  Fr. Ferrick 
 
   Saturday, May 14th - 4:15- Confession & 5:00 - Mass - Fr. Rouch 
 
   Sunday, May 15th - 8:00 AM - Fr. Rouch  & 10:00 AM - Fr. Rouch 

Diocesan Kentucky Mission Trip 
 

This year marks the 50th anniversary of the diocesan  

Kentucky Mission trip. All high school students from  

throughout the Diocese of Erie are invited to register now for 

the trip, scheduled for June 11-17. If interested, email Father 

Mike DeMartinis at mike.demartinis@prep-villa.com.  

June 4 & 5 

    Saturday June 4 
5:00 PM 

  Sunday June 5 
10:00 AM 

Lectors   Marge Mayer   Rob Adamczyk 

Eucharistic 
Ministers 

    
Patricia Thompson 

   
Juanita Kleckner 

mailto:mike.demartinis@prep-villa.com


  

 
What’s Happening at  

St. Lawrence and St. Philip 

~ Monday Night Bingo ~ 

St. Lawrence Center 

Doors will open at 5:30  

Concessions open at 5:30 

Games will begin at 6:30 
 

Jackpot...$1,100  

in 55 balls or less 
  

Come Join The Fun!! 
 

 

 
Altar Rosary Meeting - 2:00 
St. Philip Center 
 
Bingo - 6:30 
Doors Open at 5:30 
St. Lawrence Center 
 
AA Meeting - 8 pm  
St. Lawrence Center  
 
AA Meeting - 8 pm  
St. Lawrence Center 
 

   
 
      
                      
 
Monday,  May 9 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Wednesday, May  11 
 

 

Alms Box  
Please remember those in need in our community,  

and donate to our Alms Box, located in the  

front vestibule of St. Lawrence Church.   
 

Please give whenever you have a little extra. 

Help us, help others. 
 

 “Whoever is generous to the poor lends to the Lord,  

and he will repay him for his deed.”  
~Proverbs 19:17  

~ Meeting ~ 
 

St. Philip Altar Rosary Society  

will hold their next meeting on  

Monday,  May 9th at 2pm  

at St. Philip’s Center 

All Are Welcome! 

Ministry of Holy Communion For Our Homebound  

 

We are putting together a new list of Eucharistic 

Ministers who wish to distribute communion to the 

homebound, of St. Philip and St. Lawrence  

Parishes.  If you are a Eucharistic Minister, and 

would like to volunteer, please call Darcy Paradise 

at 814-572-4715. 

 

We would like to update our prior list, so if you are 

homebound, and would like to receive Communion 

at home, please let us know by calling the church 

office at 814-756-3623.   
 

Thank you. 

 Let’s Celebrate Our Graduates 
    

If you have a graduate in your family, 

we would love to salute them. 
 

Please send  their name, school, parents,  

grandparents, and/or  godparents name 

to the church office email address 

on the front of the bulletin. 

 We love photos too! 

 

 



  



  


